
Eliminate the use of the “p-word” 

"Provider" is a term that many physicians take offense to its use.  It's disrespectful and 
perjorative.  The best solution is to show respect and use the term "healthcare practitioner" or 
"clinician" or the specific category (e.g., physician, nurse-practitioner, nurse) that is intended 
when referring to individuals.  The roots of the term "provider" go all the way back to Nazi 
Germany - see https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC8560107/ for more information. 
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